
Collection of visa fees from May 1, 2022 

 

The Embassy of Japan informs that the Government of Japan and the 

Government of the State of Israel have modified their respective prior 

Note Verbales concerning the waiving of visas and visa fees. According 

to their modification both governments will collect visa fees for the 

issuance of a visa from May 1, 2022. 

The fee for a single entry visa to Japan will be NIS 91.00 for the 

fiscal year of 2022 (from May 1, 2022 till March 31, 2023). 

 


